
Mind the STEM Gap Together

Having  participated  in  the  invitation  for  tenders  for  the  Region  of  Lombardy’s

“TOGETHER”   programme,  which  seeks  to  provide  practical  help  to  young  people  in

difficult situations, Fondazione Bracco was selected to carry forward a project involving

young people from all over the region.

With the support of Politecnico di Milano (a third-level institute), the students of several

high schools in the region will  put on a travelling show and set up a virtual exhibition

dedicated to the  Mind the STEM Gap manifesto and the related Roblox video game.

The  students  will  also  organize  a  social  media  campaign  aimed  at  their  peers  to

promote gender equality in the STEAM subjects (Science, Technology, Engineering, Art,

and Mathematics).

The  project  began  on  18  January  2023,  and  the  goal  is  to  involve  more  than  10,000

young people. Follow the latest developments on our social media channels.

#MindtheSTEMGapTogether

https://mindthestemgap.fondazionebracco.com/en/
https://www.roblox.com/games/9729658746/Mind-The-Stem

